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FEATURES OF COMPETENCE OF FISCAL 
AUTHORITIES IN FOREIGN COUNTRIES  

IN THE IMPLEMENTATION OF TAX POLICY

In today’s conditions in Ukraine con-
tinues to take place the administrative re-
form, which keeps away from the tax au-
thorities. In fact, today there is a need to 

the one hand, will be the most effective 
in terms of ensuring the stability of rev-
enues to the budgets of all levels, on the 
other hand, will prevent “traditional” for 
our country duplication of functions and 
responsibilities in the implementation of 

-
form cannot be effectively implemented 
without a detailed study of the features 

(including Canada, the Italian Republic, 
the United States of America, the French 
Republic, the Kingdom of Sweden) in the 
implementation of tax policy. After all, 
the best foreign experience can be adapt-
ed to local realities, and used in practice 

Studying the features of competence 

in the implementation of tax policy, we 
came to conclusions about the feasibility 
of using best practices in reforming the 

-

lar, deserve attention: the experience of 

experience of relationships of taxpayers 
with tax authorities based on custom-
er relations; the experience of structur-
ing the tax authorities according to their 
functions; the experience of the activity 
of the specialized police units (tax po-
lice) within the internal affairs bodies 
and others.

The study of features of competence 

in the implementation of tax policy can in 
-

in Ukraine. However, we should remem-

our country should not be a “blind” copy 
of the experience of individual countries, 
because it is impossible to impose ele-
ments of the legal system of any country 
in our reality. The adaptation of foreign 
innovations to local realities should take 

building, the level of development of le-
gal culture and national mentality, which 
are unique in their own way.


